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Extension of the current moratorium on the release of State owned operating authorities for electronic gaming machines in hotels
Minister for Tourism and Fair Trading
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1. On 17 April 2008, the Honourable Anna Bligh MP, Premier announced an immediate two year moratorium on the release of additional gaming machines to hotels as part of a package of measures to minimise gambling related harm.  Under the moratorium only the 19,310 of the current 20,000 gaming machine authorities allowed under the cap were available to hotels.
2. Cabinet approved the extension of the current moratorium on the release of gaming machine authorities available for hotels for a further two years. 
3. Attachments
· Nil
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